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Friday 17th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
This week we have been learning about friendship/bullying and thinking about how to 
speak out and who our trusted adults are. We have also been reminding children about 
road safety, especially with the darker nights ahead.  
 

Y4 have been out to the Palm House for a workshop and they have also been to the 
museum. Our school council and Pupil Leadership team went with Mrs Keegan to 
Crown St park to plant bulbs for the spring and worked with Liverpool City Council 
rangers to take care of our world.  
 

Our Y3 children took part in a LSSP Matball competition in school and had a lovely 
energetic time, it was lovely to see such team work and effort from our children.  
 

Parent/carer’s questionnaires have been sent out and we would appreciate your 
feedback.  
 
Updates  
Charities: Our chosen charities this year are: Nugent Care, Mary’s Meals, MacMillan, 
Cafod and RBL-Poppy appeal. We raised £93.81 from the sale of our home-made 
poppies last week, thank you all for your support.  
 
Reminders for next week:  
Monday 20th November 

• Reception class trip to Calderstones park and the Story barn.  

• All children will take part in NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe assembly, which will 
teach the children about how to stay safe and how to seek help from others. 
Please see the enclosed letter for further information.  

 
Friday 24th November 9.00-11.00am JUNIOR HALL  

• Parent Coffee event in our junior hall, Jess, our MHST practitioner will be there 
to talk about the support she and the service can offer to parents and families.  

 

• Closing date for our school Christmas card competition, please send entries in 
ASAP.  

 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 
 


